
February 2, 2023
Flower City Team,

Flower City Group is proud to announce a new partnership between Flower City Group and the 
organization Green Business Bureau.
 
Green Business Bureau is a trusted authority in green business, providing online  
solutions to help businesses like Flower City Group to prioritize, manage and certify green initiatives.
 
We will continue our work with our customers to provide them with creative solutions that are also 
environmentally friendly through using recyclable and recycled substrates. In conjunction with our 
suppliers, we will work to combine our efforts in determining how to utilize more recycled material 
without sacrificing quality.
 
Today we recycle items including press inks, press wash, fountain solution, corrugated, paper & 
board, dies and die boards.
 
Our team is dedicated to reducing our use of plastic water bottles with refill stations installed across 
our buildings. We make sure to properly dispose of all waste materials like paints, chemicals, and 
electronics in an environmentally friendly way. Currently both of our facilities recycle a combination 
of over 280 tons as we continue to find ways to reduce our carbon footprint.
 
In the beginning of 2022, we partnered with the organization One Tree Planted. For every order 
received, one tree was planted in North America. Last year we planted over 10,000 trees and as we 
start 2023, we are looking forward to surpassing that goal.
 
We’re excited to integrate green initiatives as an integral part of our business model. As we continue 
to grow our organization, we look forward to additional opportunities to make our space and  
community greener.
 
Here’s to another great year!

Sincerely,

Steve Schuld
President
Flower City Group
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